



22 February 2020


Dear Members,


This is in order to bring in notice of all that Mr. Palash Ghosh who was an employee of Channel Play Limited under third 
party payroll of Microsoft got terminated from his service dt. 18.11.2019 for his fraudulent activities.


This email we are circulating for the purpose of spreading awareness amongst all COMPASS members so that you can 
avoid any happening of fraudulent activity in future and you should get aware of the same and can take action as per law 
from individual end. We advise you to not to get into any such activities with Mr. Palash and also restrain our entire 
channel community  from such an activities with any other sales representative or sales executives of any vendor.

For better understanding of all attaching mail communications relating to this issue in pdf format.

 

Thanking you,

Yours in COMPASS


 

Vikash Sethiya

Chairman – Anti Piracy Drive



